
  

GLASSBORO SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Monthly Board Items 

 

Date Submitted:    

5/20/2020 

Proposed Effective Date:   

19-20 school year 

 

   

Submitted by:  

Jennifer Johnson, Business Administrator  

 

  

Position/Item: 

Net-Zero Lighting 

Proposed cost/amount: 

$9,530.00 
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Board Action Requested: Recommend Board approval to increase Net-Zero Lighting Program in the 

Dorothy L. Bullock School. Funded through the NJ Clean Energy program rebates from $31,475.00 to 

$41,005.00.  

Details and Ramifications: The initial costs were approved at the March 18, 2020 Board meeting. The 

increase is a result of LED light replacement outside of the building, all flat panels hallway lighting and 

dimmable lights in the nurse’s office. 

 

Positives: The district will be reimbursed through the rebate program.  

 

 

 

 

 Concerns: 

 

 

 

 

 Other Comments:  

 

 

 

 

 


